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Suzanna Schrader wins CDCAC Advisory Commission Partnership Award
OAK PARK, IL (March 19, 2024) Suzanna Schrader, President of the Board at Oak Park and River Forest Infant Welfare Society (OPRF IWS), was selected to receive the 2024 Community Development Citizen Advisory Commission Partnership Award from the Village of Oak Park and Community Development Citizen Advisory Commission (CDCAC). 
The award honors individuals who embody the spirit of service and civic engagement that is vital to the community’s well being. Schrader was recognized for her work with OPRF IWS and her commitment to advancing the health and well-being of children. Schrader’s leadership as Board President has helped the organization meet the changing needs of children by offering the highest quality comprehensive medical, dental, behavioral health and social service support to more than 3500 underserved low-income children from infancy to age 21. In addition to enhancing the work of The Children’s Clinic at 28 Madison in Oak Park, Schrader leads a dedicated group of IWS members and volunteers who work to support the programs and outreach of the organization. 
“Organizations like OPRF IWS who focus on helping make the world a better place rely on the hard work and dedication of our volunteers,” says Peggy LaFleur, OPRF IWS Executive Director. “Suzi goes above and beyond and gives generously of her time and talent to support the needs of IWS. We applaud her dedication and commitment.”  

ABOUT OAK PARK RIVER FOREST INFANT WELFARE SOCIETY
The Oak Park River Forest Infant Welfare Society has been supporting children within the community since 1916. The IWS Children’s Clinic was expanded and fully renovated in its new location at 28 Madison Street in Oak Park. The Clinic provides medical, dental and behavioral services for underserved children between 0 and 21 in Chicago and Cook County suburbs providing access for families who need health care services. The IWS Children’s Clinic provides over 3,500 health care visits annually in over 50 west and near west communities.
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